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INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 
Food Allergy Policy 

Cleveland Preparatory Academy is seeking public comment on its Food Allergy Policy 
related to protecting students with food allergies. You are invited to review the draft policy, 
which is available on the School’s website https://clevelandprepacademy.org. 

The School will accept public comment on the policy through February 11, 2022 by email 
to: Felicia Woods-Wallace at fwoodswallace@clevelandprepacademy.org. Public 
comment will also be accepted at the Board Meeting on January 27, 2022. 

 

Seeking Public Comment on ARP IDEA Part B Special Education Plan 

Cleveland Preparatory Academy is seeking public comment on the ARP IDEA Special 
Education & Early Childhood Special Education Plan detailed below. 

ARP Special Education Part B IDEA & Early Childhood Special Education Plan 

The school will use $8,430.13 to provide additional intervention specialist services to 
eligible students and to students selected to participate in Coordinated Early Intervening 
Services.  

Early Childhood Special Education  

The school will use the ECSE funds to provide additional services to eligible students.   

If you would like to comment regarding the planned use of these funds, please 
contact Felicia Woods-Wallace at  fwoodswallace@clevelandprepacademy.org. 

Public comment will also be accepted at the Board Meeting on January 27, 2022. 
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